Gen. Philip Kearny 2017-18 Home & School Association Membership Form

Home and School is a group of parent, teacher, and staff *volunteers* who plan and run all of the events after school hours (and some during school hours), that are designed to connect the school and families to the community.

Home & School used to be known as "PTA" or "PTO."

However you name us, we work together to promote a safe and fun learning environment for our students.

We meet on the 2nd Thursday of each month to discuss upcoming events and concerns in the school.

Even if you cannot attend meetings, we want to hear your concerns and suggestions. We are more than bake sales.

Overall, we need your time and talents - five minutes or five hours.

"It is easier to build strong children than it is to repair broken men." Frederick Douglass

Please add me to the Kearny Home and School email list to receive notices about school closings, half-days, important events, information about Home and School Meetings and announcements from the School District of Philadelphia. (Even if you've signed up in previous years, please complete the form so we can update our records.)

Parent/Guardian Name(s)		
Address		
. Zip Code		
Phone		
Cell Phone		
Email address		
Circle your preferred met	od of communication: Backpack Express (flyers) Phone Email	
Student Name		
Grade/Room/Teacher		
Francisco Contrato de Contrato de Contrato Contr		

For additional students in your family, please write on the back of this sheet:

The participation of Kearny parents and guardians is what makes our Home and School Association strong. **WE NEED YOUR HELPI** Please check the tasks you would be interested in helping with:

General Volunteer	Picture Day
Photographing school events	Fundraising Committee (bake sales and more!)
Technical Support	Event Committee (Dances, Concerts, etc.)
Grant Writing & Research	Classroom Representative
Lunchroom/Recess/Hall Monitor	Library Volunteer

Making a donation to the Home and School Fund: (\$1) (\$5) (\$10) (\$15) (\$20) (other): Funds raised go toward our dues in the Home & School Association network and other needs within our school. Please return completed form and contributions to your child's homeroom teacher or to the school office. Thank you!